
Meal Accounts and Refunds 

Meal accounts can be managed with a convenient, secure EZSchoolPay Titan meal payment account.  

To open an  EZSchoolPay meal payment account from the Fort Smith Public Schools web site, choose the 
School Menus tab on the right, then click on the Titan logo. After registering, choose Link Student, then 
provide your child’s name, date of birth, school and grade. The final step is to fund the account., request 
your student I.D. number at the school office, then go to ezschoolpay.com. 

Meal accounts have a $10.00 credit limit. Account balances at the end of the school year will be carried 
forward to the next school year. Account refunds are available to seniors, and students no longer enrolled 
at FSPS. 

Free or reduced price meal applications are always available in the school office. 

 


